
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our present arrangements will remain subject to ongoing review. There are a few adjustments starting 
from tomorrow. 
 
The drop off zone will be for morning drop off only. At pick up time the car park / drop off zone will 
be coned off. The disabled spaces will also be coned off and only these vehicles will be able to access 
the car park at the end of the day. 
 
REMINDER: Please, if you are crossing the playground to get to the other side of school, please aim to 
move off the school grounds as quickly as possible. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best wishes, 
School Office 
 
 


